Permanent Mission of
The United Republic
of Tanzania

Ref. NC291/689/01/36

The Permanent Mission of the United Republic of Tanzania to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to
the World Health Organization (WHO), and with reference to the latter's note dated
22" February 2024 inviting proposals for name(s) of person(s) for nomination by the
Committee for the Post of Regional Director of the African Region of the World Heath
Organization, and wishes to submit the application of Dr. Faustine Englebert
Ndungulile (MP), former Minister and Deputy Minister of Health of the United
Republic of Tanzania, for nomination by the committee for the Post of the Regional
Director WHO Africa Region.

The Mission has the further honor to attach herein the Curriculum Vitae and a
statement of Vision, priority and strategies of Dr. Ndungulile. We request that this
application be submitted to the WHO legal Counsel Office as per requirements

provided in the code of conduct.

The Permanent Mission of the United Republic of Tanzania in Geneva avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the Director General of the WHO the assurances of its

highest consideration.
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Geneva, 25 March 2024

The Director General,
World Health Organization (WHO),
GENEVA.
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